
Welcome to the Lake Casitas Recreation Area 

   COMMUNITY CAMPFIRES    

What Kind Of Fun Can We Get Into in 2018! 

This summer will begin a new tradition of having entertaining, fun and educational 

interaction with our campers. We will host campfires complete with S’MORES, at the fire 

pit in the field just south of the Main Gate. The campfires will begin at sunset on the 

following nights Friday, May 25, Friday, July 6 and Friday, August 31. 

The purpose of the campfires is to open a pathway of fun and entertaining 

communication with campers of all ages. We will discuss some of the history of the 

Lake as well as the wildlife that frequents the area. Park Services Officers will talk about 

water conservation and the steps being taken to prevent the dreaded Quagga Mussel 

“Monster” from finding its way into our Lake. 

We will talk about fun things to do and the dangers that may be encountered while 

camping in the Recreation Area. Park Service Officers will describe what actions should 

be taken if campers come face to face with the resident wildlife which include snakes, 

raccoons, skunks, foxes, mountain lions and, of course, our favorite friends, the bald 

eagles. 

We look forward to answering questions and spending the warm summer evenings with 

some great campers. Remember to bring your chairs, blankets, drinks and snacks. 

Don’t be surprised if special guests stop by from time to time. 

For questions or more information, please call (805)-649-2233 or Email 

jevans@casitaswater.com. 
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